
 

 

 
 
 
 
November 14, 2023 
 
Amy Smith, Supt.  
Hopkins County Board of Education 
320 S Seminary St. 
Madisonville, KY 42431 
 
RE:   South Hopkins School Additions and Renovation – BG 23-030 / SCB PN 2246 
  
 TOPIC:  Recommendation of Award of Contract 
 
Dear Ms. Smith:   
 
On November 14, 2023, we received bids for the referenced project.  Based upon the bids received 
and our review of the submitted Form of Proposal, Sherman Carter Barnhart recommends that 
Hopkins County Public Schools accept Danco Construction’s low base bid of $24,665,000 plus 
alternates 1, 2, 3 and 6 for a total cost of $24,823,500. Additionally, Marcum Engineering has 
reviewed the proposals from Trane for Controls and Equipment and finds them acceptable.  
 
Attached you will find copies of the official Bid Tab Form and the Bid Submittal as prepared by Danco 
Construction.   
 
We hope the above will assist you and the Board in making your final decision to proceed with 
award of contract for construction of the above referenced project.   
 
Please feel free to contact us with any concerns or questions you may have. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Andrew Owens, AIA, Associate Principal 
 
Attachments:   Bid Tab Form, Danco Construction – FOP and Bid Bond   
 
 
cc:  Marty Cline, Gary Liest (KDE), Justin McElfresh, Logan Overturf, File 2246-K 
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